
District 9 DR and DISL report for Spring Assembly June 2023  

     District 9 has 13 active groups; of those active, 2 groups do not have a GR, and 4 groups are 

hybrid.  District 9 is holding face to face district meetings, with wonderful participation.  Our 

district openings:  Archive Chair, and Alateen Chair and Public Outreach chair for both north 

and south.  

     Our district Spring Workshop, with the theme on Service in Al-Anon, went on without a 

hitch.  The name of the Workshop was:  Coming alive with the Service Manual.  Our Spring 

Workshop was not only a fundraiser for District 9, but it was also a preface to help new 

potential panel members understand and participate in our next Panel 63.  The Workshop was 

held on April 15th.   

Our last District meeting 5/27/23 was very productive.  Each GR discussed their groups and 

group inventories as well as discussing future district officer job duties.   

     Again, as our District is moving forward and growing, our members are still stepping up for 

service.  “They got busy”!  In fact, we will be doing the “Registration” service position at the 

2023 Convention.   Jean W. is the Chair and another member has stepped in to be the co-Chair 

Susan S. to replace Margaret P., who stepped down due to health issues for registration.   

And… Nita and Ray are together going to be the Raffle chair and co-chair of the raffle for the 

2023 Convention.  Diane B. is also the Web Tech for the 2023 Convention. 

     As always, our district is "keeping it simple" and allowing our higher power to guide group 

autonomy and district participation.   

 

Lois W. and Nita H., District 9 DR and DISL 

 


